
 

 

 

TIS/CIR/56/24-25    CIRCULAR                                       05 November 2024 

   IIT Delhi Open House for Classes XI & XII 

Dear Parents 

We are pleased to announce an exceptional educational opportunity for students in classes XI and XII 

(PCM).  On Saturday, 09 November 2024, students will have the privilege of attending an Open House at 

the Indian Institute of Technology (IIT) Delhi.  Students must report to school by 8:00 am, school buses will 

ply in the morning.  However, there will be no school bus in the afternoon. Student will have to make their 

own arrangement for going back from school at 12:00 noon. 

 

The visit presents a significant opportunity for our students to acquire valuable insight into the academic 

programs, campus life and various industry exposures offered at IIT Delhi. Such experiences are crucial for 

fostering an understanding of the practical applications of their studies and the diverse career pathways 

available to them.  

You are requested to fill the attached consent form confirming your ward’s participation in the same by 

Friday, 08 November 2024. 

Warm regards 

 

DEBJANI MITRA 

HEADMISTRESS SR. SCHOOL 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

TIS/CIR/56/24-25    CONSENT FORM                            05 November 2024 

     IIT Delhi Open House for Classes XI & XII 

 

I have read the circular regarding the visit to IIT Delhi on Saturday, 09 November 2024 and give my 

consent for my ward _________________________ of Class & Sec. _______________________ to go for 

the visit. 

 

Please tick (√) the option. 

 

I will pick up my ward from the school at 11:30 am                     

 

My ward will travel on his/her own.  

 

 

___________________________  ___________________________ _____________ 

          Name of the Parent          Signature of the Parent         Date 
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